

## AMS Eagle News



June 22, 2023

Parent Edition

Volume 40 ● FREE

Dear AMS Families,

It is hard to believe that we are at the end of the school year. It seems just like yesterday where students were decorating the sidewalk with eager anticipation of the first day of school. Finally, we were able to bring so many of our AMS traditions this year with spirit assemblies, field trips, fourth grade day, field day, and so much more.

Alas, all good things must come to an end just as another great year at AMS is now in the books! From everyone at AMS, please have a relaxing and fun filled summer and we look forward to seeing everyone next year! Please see the attached farewell <u>letter</u> from Dr. Becker. Also, click <u>here</u> for a final note from ASHA.

I know summer calendars fill up quickly, so mark your calendars for AMS's second annual "Chalk the Walk" welcome back on Tuesday, August 22, 2023 from 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm.

Thank you for such an amazing year with your children and have a WONDERFUL summer!

Sincerely, Michele Fisher

